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August 13, 1934 

Mr . Richard Dodson , 
615 E . Normal, 
Kirksville , Missouri . 

Dear Mr. Dodson : 

Thank you for your highly interesting 
letter , with its valuable comment . Such 
letters , containing advice, criticism and 
compliments, have helped us in no small way 
in our work to make of ASTOUNDING STORIES 
the most eminent magazine of its kind -- a 
magazine re~lly worthy of the e6ience­
fiction audience , which has , we feel, been 
severely mistreated in the recent past . 

I can only hope that our ~uture ef­
forts will please you more and more., and 
that , with your assistance , we will be · able 
to introduce the magazine to an even wider 
field ~ readers -- and so assure its con­
tinued success and improvement . 

Tha.nks once more • I trust that we 
will hear regularly of your opinions in 
the future . 

DH/A 


